
 

 

 

Current report no 27/2023 

dated 19 July 2023 

KERNEL PORT INFRASTRUCTURE HIT BY RUSSIAN MISSILE ATTACK 

 

Kernel Holding S.A. (the “Company”) informs that on 19 July 2023 the Company’s assets in the port of 

Chornomorsk were targeted in a massive Russian missile attack. Company’s grain transshipment facilities 

along with stored grain in the port of Chornomorsk have been significantly damaged. Initial estimates 

suggest that extensive time would be required to return the assets into operation. 

Legal grounds: Art. 17 of REGULATION (EU) No 596/2014 OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT AND OF THE COUNCIL 

of 16 April 2014 on market abuse (market abuse regulation) and repealing Directive 2003/6/EC of the European Parliament and 

of the Council and Commission Directives 2003/124/EC, 2003/125/EC and 2004/72/EC. 
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